Travis County MUD No. 2 - No meeting January 2024

Lina Jarmond <LJarmond@abaustin.com>
Mon 12/18/2023 10:28 AM
Cc:Christy Trahan <CTrahan@abaustin.com>

Directors and consultants,

We have verified with the consultants that they have no need for the Travis County MUD No. 2 Board of

Directors to meet on its regular date in January. Accordingly, Wednesday, January 3rd , 2024 Board
meeting has been cancelled. .

The District will meet on Wednesday, February 7th, 2024 for annual audit approval as planned.

Sending warm wishes for a wonderful Christmas and a Happy New Year!
Thank you,

Lina Jarmond

Armbrust & Brown, PLLC

100 Congress Avenue, Suite 1300
Austin, Texas 78701-2744

(512) 435-2349 - Direct
(512) 435-2360 - Facsimile Armbrust & Brown

. . ILLE
liarmond@abaustin.com )

www.abaustin.com
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